
Children's Online Privacy Policy

Coast Central Credit Union complies fully with the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act 
of 1998 (“COPPA”), which restricts the collection, use, or disclosure of personal information 
from and about children under the age of 13 on the Internet.

In general, we do not knowingly market to children under the age of 13 online or otherwise. 
Occasionally Coast Central may promote children's programs or events such as coloring 
contests or Youth Week activities. Any information collected in these circumstances will be 
in accordance with COPPA and any other applicable laws and/or regulations.

We may collect information on domain names, dates and times of visits, and number of page 
views. This information contains no personal information and will only be used to continue to 
improve the overall value of our site. For more information about COPPA, please visit the 
Federal Trade Commission website, ftc.gov.
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